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HARTFORD - Firefighters were called to a gas spill at 101 Piasa Lane in Hartford 
Wednesday morning at the Fas Mart gas station.

A truck spilled between 30 and 40 gallons of gas in the parking lot.

Firefighters used oil dry to clean the spill up.



It’s unknown at this time how the spill exactly happened.

 


